
HORSINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 
 

 
 
 
Please note that the  Ordinary Parish Council Meeting of Horsington Parish 
Council, which was due to be held on Wednesday 14 September 2022, has 
been postponed following the death of H.M. Queen Elizabeth II and the 
declaration of a period of mourning. 
 

 
We will give further information on when the meeting will be held (and the 
agenda) when we are able to and will display that  on the notice board, on the 
Horsington Parish Council Facebook page and on the Horsington PC (Lincs) 
website. 
 
 
If there are urgent matters which you had hoped to raise at the meeting, 
please get in touch and we will do our best to help. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTOPHER BATES M.B.E. 

Chairman 

 

9th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: Clerk & RFO Mr M.R Grosvenor. Tel No 01507 578657. 
email: horsingtonparishcouncil@gmail.com.  


